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Learning 

Hedgehogs 
In English this week the children have been learning to identify and use verbs; 

identifying and using compound words; using suffixes to change the meaning of words and 
joining sentences using the words ‘that, if, because and when’.  
 
In maths the children have been learning to sort shapes, numbers and objects using a Venn 
diagram and a Carroll diagram.  They have also learnt to collect information using tally marks 
and display their data using pictograms and bar graphs.  They practised applying their learning 
to real life problems.  
 
Squirrels  
This week in English, the children have using the story of ‘The Princess and the Pea’ to 
describe objects creating riddles and change parts of the story to create their 
new version. 
 
In maths, the children have been learning to collect information using tally marks and display 
their data using pictograms and bar graphs.  They practised applying their learning to real life 
problems.  
 
 
Rabbits 

In English the children finished writing their alternative versions of the Little Red Riding 
Hood story. They read The Princess and the Pea and re-told the story, sequenced the 

events and used drama to re-enact points in the story.  
 
In maths the children continued to read numbers and write them in words. They developed 
their knowledge of number facts for the 2, 5 and 10 times tables. They used digit cards to 
explore place value, making and ordering different numbers.  
 
In topic work the children finished looking at how weather can affect the lives of people in 
different places and started to create a 3D ‘season tree’. 
 

Other information: 
 
All classes have been working hard to complete assessments this week in small groups and this 
may continue into next week.  


